From: Norman Meyer <nmm.home@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2010 5:25 AM secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary

I use the Forex platform to hedge against a decrease in my home currency against the USD not for profit.

Without at least a 100:1 ratio there would be no point in using a Forex service.

It would close and as I understand all Forex trading services would then be provided out of the UK.

-

Norman Meyer, P.Eng.

Primary email: nmm.home@gmail.com Secondary email: norm_meyer@yahoo.ca

Tele: 780-328-6706

Taipei Mobile: 09-26254442